
To:        Mayor and Town Council

From:  Wayne Bergman, Director, Planning, Zoning & Building Department

February 10, 2021

TOWN OF PALM BEACH
Information for Town Council Meeting on: 

January 28, 2021Date:

250 QUEENS LN

Z-20-00307Subject:

An application has been received for the following project:  

BACKGROUND

SPECIAL EXCEPTION WITH SITE PLAN REVIEW AND VARIANCE(S)

1) Section 134-229; Section 134-329 and Section 134-893(b): Special Exception with Site 

Plan Review to allow the renovation of an existing one story residence by demolishing 

more than 50% cubic on a lot with a width of 77 feet in lieu of the 100 foot minimum 

required, a depth of 94 feet in lieu of the 100 foot minimum required, and an area of 7,238 

square feet in lieu of the 10,000 square foot minimum required in the R-B Zoning District. 

Additionally, the applicant is proposing to construct a 409 square foot one story master 

bedroom addition and add a cabana and swimming pool that will require the following 

variances to be requested: 2) Section 134-893(7): to allow a west side yard setback for the 

addition and to allow the house to remain non-conforming with both having a setback of 

5.3 feet in lieu of the 12.5 foot minimum required in the R-B Zoning District.  3) Section 

134-893(12): to allow the non-conforming landscape open space to remain at 28.5% in lieu 

of the 45% minimum required.

4) Section 134-1757: to allow a swimming pool with a 5.2 foot rear yard setback in lieu of 

the 10 foot minimum required.

5) Section 134-2179: To eliminate the requirement for the two car garage that is required 

for a demolition of more than 50% cubic footage of a house on a lot over 75 feet wide.

REQUEST:

KOCHMAN AND ZISKAOWNER'S REPRESENTATIVE:

250 QUEENS LANE LLCOWNER:

250 QUEENS LNADDRESS:

PROPERTY CONTROL NO.: 50-43-43-03-12-000-0810

ZONING DISTRICT: R-B Low Density Residential

LEGAL DESCRIPTION: PALM BEACH SHORES - PALM BEACHLTS 81 TO 

83 INC & W 17 FT OF LT 84

Staff recommends that the Town Council consider the presentations by the applicant and Staff, 

as well as the report of the Development Review Committee (attached) and comments from 

interested parties regarding the application. 



Page Two

Attachment

cc: John C. Randolph, Town Attorney
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